ADVERTISEMENT FOR APPLICANTS
SOLID WASTE TASK FORCE
SEPTEMBER 23, 2021

The City of Port St. Lucie values the opinions of City residents and business owners and encourages their input.
The purpose of the Solid Waste Task Force (SWTF) is to act in an advisory capacity to the City Council on
matters of solid waste collection and recycling. In this capacity, the SWTF shall review, comment and/or make
recommendations to the Solid Waste Division on matters of performance and collection practices under the
current Franchise Agreement; review possible short-term contract modifications and other remedial measures;
and analyze future collection methodologies in planning for the next Request for Proposal (RFP).

The City of Port St. Lucie is currently seeking individuals for the Solid Waste Task Force. In addition to nine (9)
regular members, there will be two (2) alternate members. Appointments will be made by the Mayor, with
advice and consent of the City Council, as required by the City Charter. One councilmember will be appointed
as a non-voting liaison to the SWTF.

Individuals with current or recent experience working in the solid waste or recycling field are strongly
encouraged to apply. Other relevant experience which is highly desired includes logistics, operations,
transportation, or real estate. Every effort will be made to have members representing each of the City’s 4
Council Districts.

Qualified candidates serve on a voluntary basis, must be City residents, and are subject to the Sunshine Law
(s.286.011, F.S.). The Committee’s meeting dates and times are yet to be determined. Applicants are required
to submit a brief resume, along with their application. Applications are available online at www.cityofpsl.com.

Please submit questions to Shanna Donleavy, Deputy City Clerk, City Clerk’s Office. The application will be open
until all positions are filled. The anticipated appointment date of Task Force Members will be October 11, 2021.


http://www.cityofpsl.com/

